A summer urging change

I have spent weeks this summer researching and writing how the government
and Bank of England could give us a better future. I have set some of these
views on this website, in tv and radio interviews and through comment in
papers. I have sent the main ideas to Ministers and advisers.

In the next few weeks I will be publishing an updated and improved version of
my Central Banks lecture. This will reinforce the need for changes to their
model, forecasting and current policy stance.

I will be launching another booklet on wider ownership, setting out how we
could help many more people to become owners of property, shares and
businesses. It will set out ways to boost public sector productivity by
involving officials in ownership and participation of delivery for public
services.

I am just finishing a third on a supply side revolution so the UK makes and
grows more. This will need targeted tax cuts and a pro business approach in
government departments.

These three pieces will provide a policy framework for a decent ownership and
supply side revolution, against a background of a more stable and supportive
money policy. They will also provide many individual proposals government
could adopt even if it is unable or unwilling to embrace the new vision,


http://www.government-world.com/a-summer-urging-change/

